

Exceptional Education at the Heart of the Community

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope that the school year has started positively.

Mrs Poplett has kindly agreed to support another Oasis academy in London for two days per week until the Christmas holiday. This will enable the children and staff to benefit from her effective leadership and also to learn from the great work performed by the staff team here at Byron.

Mr Norris and Miss Curtis, both very capable and experienced leaders, will lead Byron on the days when Mrs Poplett is not on site, and they will maintain regular contact with her.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the whole staff team at Byron for all they do for our children, and to also extend my thanks to you for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely,

Dan Bronse

Adam Browne

Regional Director, London and South East Primary academies